Waikato Hospital Board

REF. 18/3/1 SD:EMD

letter misfiled reply apology

10 June, 1985.

The Secretary, Home Birth Association, P.O. Box 7093, Wellesley Street, AUCKLAND.

Dear Madam,

WAIKATO HOSPITAL BOARD REVIEW OF MATERNITY SERVICES

It would be helpful if your Association could supply information about the following:-

- 1. The incidence of home births in New Zealand.
- 2. Are there any apparent trends?
- 3. Is there any known increase of home deliveries following closure of a district maternity hospital?

Thank you for your help.

Shewn Dinsell

Yours faithfully,

for CHIEF EXECUTIVE